
SPECIAL MEETING
Sherman Township Board

March 7, 2024

Supervisor John Wilhelm called the special meeting of the Sherman Township Board to order on Thursday, March 7,
2024 at 6:32 PM in the Sherman Township Hall. Other Board members attending were Clerk JT Reno, Treasurer Marilyn
Kastelic, Trustee Deneen Connell, and Trustee Sondi Mathews. There were also 10 members of the public in attendance.
The Clerk made a motion, seconded by Trustee Connell, to approve the agenda. All votes to approve were “ayes.”
Next, the 2024 Poverty Exemption Policy was presented. The Clerk made a motion to approve the 2024 Poverty
Exemption Policy, Trustee Mathews seconded, and all votes to approve, during a roll call vote, were “ayes.”
A proposed increase to water ($6/month) and sewer ($4/month) rates was discussed with public involvement. The
increases are due to rising operational expenses and not for the RRI accounts. Commercial rates are increasing at the same
rate as all other users. Billing for lots adjacent to the system, with buildings, but not connected to the water system, were
discussed. The increase would start on April 1, 2024.
A motion to adjourn was made by the Supervisor at 6:52 PM, the Clerk seconded.
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